

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

July 27, 1994

Mr. Glenn Johnson, Director American Indian Graduate Center The University of Arizona 1610 East Seventh Street Tucson, Arizona 85719

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Sorry for the delayed response to your letter of December 3, 1993 requesting that I serve as co-chair of the American Indian Scholarship Fund at the University of Arizona.

This is to advise that I will accept the request to be the honorary co-chair for the scholarship fund.

Thank you for your invitation and should further information be needed, please contact my office.

Sincerely

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief